
 

 

 

 

 

 

4 October 2013 

Dear Parents, 

We have received a request from a few parents regarding spreading the cost of 

upcoming residential trips across the year.  This seems a sensible idea and one that is 

made easier via the ParentPay system. 

Therefore, I have asked the administration team to put up payment facilities for Red 

Ridge and York onto the ParentPay website.  These postings will allow any parents that 

wish to spread the cost of these trips over the year to make variable payments of their 

choice up to the total amount, which we have not yet finalised.  The cost of these trips 

last year was £222 for York and £274.50 for Red Ridge. 

Any parent wishing to use this facility can also check the balance of their payments by 

logging into their account and selecting the appropriate trip.  Anyone wishing to make 

these payments at a local PayPoint branch via a barcode should request one from the 

school office. 

Regards, 

 

 

 

Mark Pratt 

Head Teacher   


